Dear Colleague 

In Suffolk there are around 750 children in care – this is equivalent to almost two children per each town or parish in the county. 

I am writing to ask for your support with our ongoing efforts to recruit more carers and adopters for Suffolk children.  

Evidence shows that people who consider fostering or adoption are more likely to be active members of their community. Therefore, I believe you have a central role to play in increasing numbers of foster carers and adopters.

Many people consider fostering or adoption for many years before they finally decide to take things further. Therefore, it is so important we get messages relating to adoption and fostering across as often as possible and using a range of methods.

If you would like me or a member of my team to come and speak at a future meeting of your council please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  In addition, if you would like a foster carer or someone who has adopted to come along and talk through their experience this can be arranged.

Thank you in advance for your support and please do contact me if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely,

Sally Frost

Manager

Fostering Recruitment and Assessment Team
Children and Young Peoples Services

Endeavour House

Russell Road

Ipswich

IP1 2BX

01473  265714
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 Follow Suffolk's  Service on Facebook

We need more foster carers for Suffolk children. Can you help?

Call the Fostering Recruitment Team on 0800 328 2148  
